
 
Monday 28th September 2015 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Re: Chestnut Class Trip – 5th October 2015 

We are planning to take our class to Forty Hall on 5th October 2015 for an Autumn Hunt. We will be 

leaving school at 12:30pm travelling by minibus and returning to school by the end of the school day. 

Your child will not need a packed lunch.  

Please ensure your child is in school uniform with comfortable shoes/wellies and a raincoat. 

This is a free trip. No additional spending money is required.  

Please contact me if you wish to discuss this class visit. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Susan Leonard 

Class Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Class: Chestnut Class   Event: Forty Hall Autumn Hunt 

Child’s Name:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Signature of parent:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….          

Emergency Contact Number is:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………                        


